

May 26, 2022

Dr. Jamie Gravinese, Principal Methacton High School 1001 Kriebel Mill Road Eagleville, PA 19403

Re: Student Representatives to the Board of Supervisors

Dear Dr. Gravinese:

Once again, Lower Providence Township will be appointing student representatives to the Board of Supervisors. The Board would like to appoint two representatives, each for a one-year term, (September 2022-August 2023). The students will alternate attending the two monthly meetings of the Board.

The student representative sits with the five Supervisors, the Township Manager and the Township Solicitor during public meetings. While not a voting member, the student representative is welcome to ask questions, participate in discussions and provide updates on school happenings. The Board meets the first and third Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m. in the Township Administration Building, 100 Parklane Drive, Eagleville, PA 19403.

Eligible applicants must live in Lower Providence Township and be high school juniors for the 2022-2023 school year. They should possess an interest in government and civic affairs. Children of elected officials or Township employees are not eligible. Letters of application should include a justification for appointment, background details, and contact information. **Application deadline is June 16, 2022.** Submissions should be sent to:

E.J. Mentry, Township Manager Lower Providence Township 100 Parklane Drive Eagleville, PA 19403 or ementry@lowerprovidence.org

Thank you for your assistance in sharing this information with your eligible students. If you have any questions or need more information, please feel free to contact me at 610-635-3531, dwalsh@lowerprovidence.org.

Sincerely, Cluise Walsh

Denise Walsh

Community Relations Coordinator